
Caregivers May Be Eligible For Paid
Leave Under COVID-19 Relief Law

Parents who must stay home from work to
care for their adult children with disabilities
due to coronavirus-related closures may
qualify for paid leave, federal official say.

The stimulus bill signed in March includes a
temporary expansion of paid leave for
workers in some circumstances. The
provision was intended to address the
needs of employees across the country
who are unable to come to work or
telecommute because they must care for

children while schools and other child care providers are closed.

The law was largely mum on the needs of families of adults with disabilities
whose typical daytime activities have been canceled. Now, however, the U.S.
Department of Labor appears to be including parents of adults with disabilities in
the groups that qualify for the expanded leave offering.

Read the article
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Webinar - Special Education and
COVID-19: Understanding Your
Rights
What does special
education look like in a
world of remote
instruction? How
should special
education and related
services be delivered
to children at this time?
What rights do parents
and children have if
they disagree with their
school’s proposals or if
there is a significant
interruption in services? Join experts from Disability Rights Center-NH, ABLE
NH, and the Parent Information Center as they discuss the current landscape and
answer these and other related questions.

When: Apr 10, 2020 12:00 PM EST

Register Here

The NH Department of Health and Human Services is holding In-Home Supports
Waiver renewal listening session. If you'd like to provide your feedback or hear
what's happening around the IHS Waiver Renewal process you can participate in
one of the sessions via Zoom. CLICK HERE for the schedule.

You can also see the renewal document through the link below. Page 2 contains
all of the updates proposed for the current renewal period.

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_wIVIUIjkQD-cNlYfQwKB-g?fbclid=IwAR09I-l3N1tyFGXW-geETfC6DUCUb6_LMijnLcPTPqccPbOLPPplJXqiQ70
https://moorecenter.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/IHS-Public-Hearings-1.pdf


IHS Waiver Renewal Changes

Medicaid to Schools - Zoom Meeting

There is a Medicaid to Schools stakeholder Zoom meeting on Wednesday, April
8, 2020, 2:30-3:30 to discuss updates to Medicaid services provided through
schools during the public health emergency.

If you want to participate, please send an RSVP to Laura Rebolledo
(Laura.Rebolledo@dhhs.nh.gov) by 4:00 on Tuesday, April 7, 2020. She will send
the zoom invitation and additional information in advance of the meeting to those
that have RSVP'd.

Email Laura Rebolledo
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